
Westhaven Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 19th January 2024 

Our vision 
Valued - Inspired - Prepared 

Our values 
We shape our learners to be:  

Safely independent - Respectful citizens  
Inquisitive thinkers - Confident communicators - Resilient learners 

 
This week seems to have flown by, I can’t quite believe it’s Friday already. It was lovely 
to see many of you on Tuesday for Parent’s Evening and I know that a great deal more 
of you chose the option of an online consultation. It was, in fact, a record turn out! 
 
The weather has been on the cold side of chilly this week but your children have been 
very sensible, dressing in appropriate clothing with plenty of hats, gloves and scarves on 
display. The forecast next week is for slightly warmer weather but with the threat of rain, 
so please continue to send your children in with adequate and suitable attire. 
 
As you can see, there has been lots going on across the school again. Thank you for 
taking the time to read the weekly newsletter. 
 
I wish you all a lovely weekend, 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jamie Peacock  
Headteacher 
  
Across the School: 
 
Lower and Middle School learners began the week with a Twinned City reading event in 
our assembly slot. These are always hugely popular times enjoyed by the staff and 
learners alike. On this occasion, Oxford paired with York, Hull with Leeds, Bath with 
Cardiff, Wells with Plymouth, Newcastle with Exeter and Chester Class with Mrs Netto.  
 
Lower School: 



 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend a parent’s evening session this week, 
either in person or online. We value the time being able to share all the positive 
experiences your children are encountering at school and also discuss next steps with 
you.  
 
Our learners have been fully embracing their new topics for the term, most especially 
Oxford class. They are fully engaged with discovering and classifying types of materials 
everywhere they go!  
 
Finally, with the weather drying up, some of our learners have been enjoying playing 
football again during lunchtimes. If you have any spare shin pads at home that you no 
longer require, we would be very grateful for the donation. Our skills are still improving 
and we are having a few bruises appear during our attempts at tackling. Thank you!  

 
Middle School: 
 
This week I have seen Middle School learners learning about safe use of mobile phones 
in Computing class and discussing the many ways we use our mobile phones. We have 
also been busy in Skills for Independence and learning how to do the washing up and 
this has included some practical tasks, hopefully you can put their learning into practice 
at home also!  
 
Upper School:  
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend parents evening either online or in 
person. We trust you found this a valuable insight into your learners continuing journey 
at Westhaven. If you have any feedback or queries, the tutor teams are more than 
happy to discuss with you, at a convenient time. 
 
This week commenced with an assembly and reflecting on resilience and how we can 
help ourselves build resilience. Learners enjoyed discussions around a variety of 
scenarios, describing how they may feel and what actions they would take to help a 
positive outcome and build resilience.  
 
Year 11 and Year 13 learners attending college link enjoyed their first sessions in either 
cooking or creative media. A great start to the link program.  
 
Staff in the Spotlight:  Mrs R Patterson 
 
Favourite Book Quote “What's the point of having a voice If you're gonna be silent 

in those moments you shouldn't be?” 



Favourite Quote about 
Reading 

“You’re providing them with a deep understanding about their 
world and filling their brains with background knowledge”. 

Favourite Book to 
Read to Children 

‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ by Roald Dahl 

Favourite Childhood 
Book 

‘The Wind in the Willows’ by Kenneth Grahame 

 
 
Word of this Week:   
 

KS1 healthy 

KS2 wellbeing 

KS3, 4 and 5 prosperity 

 
Sign of this Week:   

 
 
Maths Matters:  
 



 
 
As a challenge, have a go at making your own ‘Magic’ square. 
 
 
Sports Desk:   
 
This week has been a little bit different to what was planned, but the learners have 
adapted so well and worked brilliantly during their lessons. We have been working on 
lots of boccia this week in preparation for our house competition. The standard of boccia 
has improved so much over the last couple of weeks. Last week's trophy winners were: 
 

● Lower School - Wells 
● Middle and Upper School- Exeter and Cardiff 

 
Well done to all classes.  
 
Headteacher Awards:  
 

● Miley for her improved handwriting, she is now able to keep it on the lines which 
is not easy at all! 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

We have some learners in our school who 
have nut allergies. Anaphylaxis (allergic 
reaction) can occur as a result of digestion, 
inhalation or any other contact with nut-
based products. 

For their safety, please can we request that 
you do not send your child into school with 
any nut-based products for packed lunches, 
break time snacks or for any other 
occasion.  This includes products that may 
contain traces of nuts. 

With very many thanks for your 
understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 



 
 



 
Diary Dates: 
 

Thursday 22 February 2024 School Valentine’s Disco (during school hours)  
Wear What You Like Day  

Friday 22 March 2024 M&M Production of Oliver Twist 

Friday 19 July 2024 Last day in school for learners this academic year 
(Monday 22 and Tuesday 23 July are INSET days) 

 
 



 
North Somerset Term Dates - 2023/2024: 
 

Term 3 04 January 24 - 09 February 24 

Term 4 19 February 24 - 28 March 24 

Term 5 15 April 24 - 24 May 24 

Term 6 03 June 24 - 23 July 24 

 
Bank Holidays (school closed to all pupils) - 2023/2024: 
 

May Day Bank Holiday 6 May 2024 

 
Westhaven INSET Days (school closed to all pupils) - 2023/24: 

 
● Monday 22nd July 2024 
● Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 
North Somerset Term Dates - 2024/2025: 
 

Term 1 Monday 02 September 2024 to Friday 25 October 2024 

Term 2 Monday 04 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024 

Term 3 Monday 06 January 2025 to Friday 14 February 2025 

Term 4 Monday 24 February 2025 to Friday 04 April 2025 

Term 5 Tuesday 22 April 2025 to Friday 23 May 2025 

Term 6 Monday 02 June 2025 to Tuesday 22 July 2025 

 
Bank Holidays (school closed to all pupils) - 2024/2025: 
 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 05 May 2025 

 


